
 I hope that the committees will stop both of these bills. We can not allow local townships to veto 

the development of clean energy sources. Why not allow them to block small nuclear siting and 

fracking? This unequal treatment will continue to hinder the renewable industry in Ohio, drive 

up our energy prices, and hurt Ohio’s business climate by keeping private sector companies 

seeking to use renewable energy out of Ohio.  
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